REPORT OF THE VP CSE
TO THE NATIONAL EXECUTIVE FOR THE PERIOD ENDING NOVEMBER
HIGHLIGHTS OF REGIONAL ACTIVITIES
As you can imagine, life at CSE has been very unusual lately. The majority of staff are working from home so member complaints are down to almost nothing. However, negotiations are still underway and, for the first time since using Interest Based Bargaining (IBB), we are now in disagreement with the Management at CSE as opposed to fighting with TBS.
I wish I could provide a longer report however the simple truth is that very little has happened over the last eight months.
In solidarity,
-Eugene
